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Marion and Mullins High School Students Receive Rotary Scholarships 
 

Marion, SC – Marion County School District celebrated the Valedictorian and Salutatorian 

from both Marion and Mullins High Schools Thursday, May 18, 2023 at Dry Dock Restaurant 

with the Marion- Mullins Rotary Club.   

Each student received a scholarship of $500.00 from the club.  They were honored along with 

their parents, principal, and Superintendent, Dr. Kandace Bethea.  Each student, upon 

receiving their scholarship spoke about their future plans such as what college they plan on 

attending, their major of study and hopes for their future profession upon graduation.   

The Marion-Mullins Rotary Club completes multiple fundraisers throughout the year to be 

able to provide scholarships to local students attending college.  They also provide 

scholarships to students at Pee Dee Academy.   

We wish the graduating Class of 2023 the best of luck!  

Marion High School 

 

 

Valedictorian 

 

Kendall Elliott  

 

 

Salutatorian 

 

Aashish  Jayapurum  

 

 

Mullins High School 

 

 

Valedictorian 

 

Ximena Cornejo – Garcia 

 

 

Salutatorian 

 

JahKevia Hopper 
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